
Williamsburg Civic Association 

General Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, October 27, 2009 

Nottingham Elementary School (in the library) 

5900 Little Falls Road, Arlington, VA 22207 

 

Agenda 

 

Chair:  Sonia McCormick 

President, Williamsburg Civic Association 

 

7:00-7:15 Meet your neighbors and pay your dues 

 

Program 

 

7:15-7:25 Welcome & Introductions 

    

7:25-7:45 Developing a vision for the East Falls Church Metrorail Station and surrounding area 

Mark Moran, WCA representative to the EFC Planning Study Task Force 

 

7:45-8:00 Q&A 

 

8:00-8:10 Neighborhood Conservation Discussion  

  Paul Cullen, WCA Representative to Neighborhood Conservation Advisory Commission 

 

Business Meeting 

 

8:10-8:15 Treasurer’s Report 

  Jim Toronto, Treasurer, Williamsburg Civic Association 

 

8:15-8:20 New Business 

 

8:20  Meeting Adjourns 

 

 

Next Proposed General Membership Meeting:  January 26, 2010 

 


